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Short news update this month. 

As you may or may not be aware Scanlon purchases our water from 
Cloquet. Last month Cloquet issued a water rate increase and 
therefore there will be an increase in Scanlon water rates effective 
March on your April billing statement, water will be increasing from 
$8.49 per 1,000 gallons to $8.99 per 1,000 gallons. 

Rising costs of supplies has all of us feeling the effects which includes 
the rising costs to print monthly water/sewer bills. As a reminder you 
do have the option to receive your bill via e-mail, if you would like to 
sign up to receive your bill electronically please reach out to our city 
clerk at 218-879-4578.  
You also have a couple different options to pay your bill besides in 
person or by mail. Pay online by going to www.allpaid.com and 
entering pay location # a001iw or by phone by calling 1-888-604-7888. 

Stay Safe Scanlon City Council 

 

Scanlon News 

Mayor 
 Annette Bryant – 878-1431 
Acting Mayor 
Ron Stigers – 393-4561 
Council  
Jason Bartl – 390-0667 
Mike Berthiaume – 879-7036 
Scott Boedigheimer – 269-1772 
Ron Stigers – 393-4561 

2022 Committes  
Accounting 
Mike Berthiaume 
Building 
Mike Berthiaume and Ron Stigers 
Cloquet Fire Department  
Marshall Johnson – Scanlon Delegate 
Alternate – Mike Berthiaume 
Fat Oil and Grease (FOG) 
Dave Line 
Insurance  
Annette Bryant and Scott 
Boedigheimer 
Parks 
Mike Berthiaume 
Personnel 
Jason Bartl and Annette Bryant 
Streets 
Jason Bartl and Ron Stigers 
Water/Sewer 
Annette Bryant and Scott 
Boedigheimer 
 
 

Your City Council  


